
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 9:52 AM

To: 'benj524@gmail.com'

Subject: 544 Minnehaha Avenue West - tax assessment for VB fee

Hello Mr. Jackson, 

You appeared before Ms. Vang (Deputy Leg Hrg Officer) at a Legislative Hearing on March 15.  It was laid over 

to yesterday, June 21
st

.  You were asking for additional time and will be submitting drawings and will be 

putting on an addition.  From reviewing the City’s record, the property is still vacant status and there was a 

building permit pulled but it was withdrawn.  Therefore, Ms. Moermond (Legislative Hearing Officer) is going 

to recommend that the City Council approve the whole VB fee as its written. 

 

If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on 

July 6 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


